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Hello,

What a delight it would be to have the dilapidated Channel Islands Fisherman Wharf
renovated.

We lived in the San Fernando Valley and the Wharf was always a great place to go to
escape the heat.  It was very sad to see the restaurants and shops vacate.   Then,
the Wharf become an ugly site.

I ask that the Ventura County Board of Supervisors approve the Lease Option
Agreements for Karls’ themed village development at Fisherman’s Wharf as
recommended by the Harbor Director.
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